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Farmington Senior Citizens 4-1-24 

 

April 1, 2024 

 

Meeting number 903 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, 

April 1, 2024 by President Gary Weidenborner.  Twelve members and one guest were present. 

 

Tessa Ryan shared information on the new ownership of Legacy at Fairways which is now called 

Addison of Fairways.  She provided a copy of the April calendar and brought sandwich fixings and 

dessert for members to share. 

 

Members enjoyed their sandwich lunch and dessert provided by several members. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:51 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the March 18, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of April 1, 2024, there is $406.16 in the Treasury.   

 

Birthday:  Members sang Happy Birthday to Andrea Sidare and Karen Stratton. 

 

Anniversary:  Members sang Happy Anniversary to Ruth and Gary Weidenborner. 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

   

Entertainment:   

• The Open House will be held at the meeting on May 20th.  Ruth Weidenborner, Andrea Sidare, 

Karen Stratton, and Lynn Costello will work on the arrangements.  Ruth Weidenborner has 

arranged for Alan Hopkins to provide entertainment at the Open House. 

• Members confirmed that May 6th will be the annual pizza party. 

• Members will play trivia at the April 15th meeting. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• Gary Weidenborner cautioned members to be careful on April 8.  The local Canandaigua 

Airport is fully booked. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• Auto Auction Direct and Ballantyne RV in Victor have closed 

• An electric car dealership has opened on Route 96 in Victor. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Kathy Wagner won $6 in the 50/50 Raffle 

 

Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:04 PM. 

 

After the meeting, members played Bingo for Cash. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  
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Farmington Senior Citizens 4-1-24 

 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


